

Anglican Church of Central and Western NSW

Coolah—Dunedoo Parish Newsletter



Newsletter Fifth SUNDAY IN LENT 21st MARCH 2021

Everyone will still need to sign in or use the QR code and sign in electronically when arriving at church with contact details.

Social distancing and use of hand sanitiser will still need to be adhered to.

BUT we can now sing which is a blessing.



protection.

BCA BOXES need ush church aid to be brought in Going the distance please.

If you wish to follow Bishop

Mark's messages and sermons please log on to the Anglican Diocese of Bathurst website and these are available. Stay safe everyone and please follow safe distancing and also wherever you need to—wear a mask for your own and others'

If you require any pastoral care during this difficult time please call our Parish office or contact our Secretary, Jenny Tunks— 0429866205 or by email on jennyt0410@gmail.com

WELCOME TO OUR SERVICE TODAY here at All Saints Dunedoo AND Welcome to Archdeacon Jono Williams who is presiding at our service and then leading us in the Annual General Meeting.

Service today and AGM will be followed by lunch in the Hall.

You will be given a service booklet today which you may take with you—all hymns and readings are included in the booklet.

Easter Services at this stage -

There will be a Good Friday service at All Saints Dunedoo at 9am and everyone is welcome to this service.

Fr David Craig will be presiding on Easter Sunday - 4thApril services in both All Saints at 9am and St Andrews at 11am.

PRAYERS

Prayer of the Week



We thank you, heavenly Father, that you have delivered us from the power of darkness and brought us into the kingdom of your Son: we pray that as by his death he has recalled us to life, so by his presence abiding in us he may raise us to joys eternal; through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen

Lord we pray for all who are suffering from ill health in our hospitals, aged care or at home. We pray that you will be with them and those who are looking after them.

We pray for our families and friends that you will be with them in their everyday lives and keep them safe from harm.

We pray that you will guide us in all we do and also guide a minister to come amongst us and lead our Parish. In Jesus' name we pray. Amen

COOLAH-DUNEDOO PARISH—ANGLICAN CHURCH OF CENTRAL & WESTERN NSW

St Andrew's Coolah - All Saint's Dunedoo - Elong Community - St Chad's Mendooran - St Laurence's Neilrex [including the villages of Birriwa, Leadville, Merrygoen & Uarbry] PO Box 28, Dunedoo, NSW 2844

Office: 55 Cobborah St, Dunedoo Phone: 63751 246 Fax: 63751 659 Email: anglican.coodun@bigpond.com

Website: https://www.anglicanscoolahdunedoo.org.au Locum: vacant

Licensed Lay Ministers: Jenny Tunks 0429 866205 Lloyd Graham 63751 218

Parish Secretary: Jenny Tunks 0429 866205 Parish Treasurer: Sue Graham 63751 218

Admin Assistant: Barb Smith